
Morning Announcements 
Friday, November 5, 2010 

Day 54 

 
Students in the parking lot…… 
 
Pisgah High School is now collecting Shoeboxes in 1st Block for Operation 
Christmas Child.  Classes, please work together to bring in shoeboxes with both 
boys and girls items. 
 
Are you interested in public speaking?  Could you get interested in the 
possibility of earning an $18,000 scholarship for a 15 minute speech?  If the 
answer is yes to either of these questions and you are in 9th – 12th grade, come by 
Guidance as soon as possible to get details from Mr. Blackburn about the 
American Legion Oratorical Scholarship Program. 
 
Those students planning to take the SAT on Saturday, November 6, should come 
by the Guidance Office to pick up last minute tips and reminders. 
 
Deadline for December SAT and ACT registration is today.  See your counselor 
if you have questions or need help. 
 
There will be an FFA meeting during homeroom Wed. to discuss the 
Thanksgiving Dinner and Fun Day events. 
 
FCA will be having a Monday night meeting on November 8 starting at 7:30.  
There will be pizza and a basketball tournament. 
 
Attention Spanish Club members! Shirt orders are being taken now. They cost 
$13 and the money needs to be turned in to a Spanish teacher by Wednesday of 
next week. 
 
Set Clocks back 1 hour this weekend. 
 
Please dismiss the ladies Cross Country team at 12:50 this afternoon. 
 

AFTERNOON ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Canton Youth Basketball will have sign ups at the Canton Fire Department 
from 9:00 – 12:00 this Saturday. 
 



FCA will be having a meeting Monday night starting at 7:30.  There will be 
pizza and a basketball tournament. 
 
DECA students who are competing need to report to Mrs. Cragg’s Office 
immediately after school for testing. 
 
Students who need a poinsettia sale form needs to see Mrs. Medford in the 
Chorus room after school today. 
 
HOSA fundraiser items are here.   If you have orders to pick up see Mrs. 
Kuykendall in D5. 
 
If you ordered a DECA spirit shirt last Friday at the Fun Day and did not 
receive it today, it will be delivered to you next week. 
 
Seniors - please be sure to remind your parents of the Financial Aid meeting that 
will be Monday at 6pm.  The event will take place at HCC in the Beal 
Auditorium.  For questions, please see your counselor. 
 
 
 
 


